
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Feb. 3, 2019   

       727 

       601 

       762S 

       655 

  
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

 FEBRUARY 2ND THROUGH FEBRUARY 10TH, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 2-2 4:00 PM   Carmelo Munafo – The Piria Family 

Maria Santabarbara – The Piria 

Family 

Laura Alice Hasko –The Piria Famly 

Mary E.“Betsy” Ricker – The 

DeCerbo Family 

    2-3 9:00 AM Lorraine Shiely – Fred & Helen 

Pepper 

Helen Turek – Linda Krause 

Clara Coppola – Barbara & Chuck 

Munier 

Ann Benny – Anna Johnson 

Hank Buczkowski – Fred & Helen 

Pepper 

    2-4 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

    2-5 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

    2-6 7:30 AM Mass 

    2-7 7:30 AM Mass 

    2-8 7:30 AM Mass 

    2-9 4:00 PM George Gatta – The Family 

Clara Coppola – Chris & Dan 

Magruder 

Mary E. “Betsy” Ricker – Mary & 

John Morrette 

    2-10 9:00 AM John Newcomb – The Family 

Lorraine Shiely – Trudi Lynch 

Hank Buczkowski – Norma & John 

Laniewski 

Clara Coppola – The Perrone Sisters 

Helen & Edward Turek – Mary Ann 

and Richard Schaeffer 

Lawrence R. DeMarco (23rd 

Anniversary) – The Family 
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – FEBRUARY 9TH AND 10TH,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR D. Lippiello J. Raymond 

CUP 1 D. Kruk S. Casella 

CUP 2 K. Brooks T. Hyland 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 B. Corlew P. Johnson 

BREAD 3 C. Gregoire K. Sroczynski 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 J. Masi D. Hyland 

CUP 4 R. Kruk A. Schnore 

SERVER TBD J. Rudolph 

SERVER  D, Burns 

GREETER 
 

M. Cybulski T. Grasso & M. Zuppa 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/21-1/27/19 
OFFERTORY  $3361.50 ENVELOPE USERS 122 

INITIAL OFFERING       20.00 ATTENDANCE 262 

FUEL     210.00   

DEBT REDUCTION       10.00   

DONATION       240.00   

TOTAL INCOME $3,841.50 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,067.01 

2018 Contribution Statements were mailed last week.  

If you did not receive one and feel you should have or 

have any questions regarding your statement, please 

contact Debbie at the office (518-346-2316).  As 

always, thank you for your continued support of St. 

Joseph’s. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

“Souper” Bowl Fund Drive!  Our 10th graders will be 

collecting donations for “Souper” Bowl after both 

masses this weekend.  Donate to the team that you 

think will win the Super Bowl!  All donations will go to 

the Schenectady Community Ministries Food Pantry. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any way, as well as 

those in hospitals and nursing homes and all of our 

shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends and those 

who have died recently, especially Arthur Bianchi, 

husband of Lucia, David J. Crandall, father of David 

(Claudia) Crandall,  John Abare, brother of Agnes 

(Joseph) Gatta and Rev. Alan D. Jupin.   We also pray 

for men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country.      



THE FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                     FEBRUARY 3,  2019 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

Please join us for coffee and pastries after 

the 9 AM mass today!!  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Help Needed!  The Parish is in need of 

a daytime maintenance person for an 

eight (8) week period, March 1st 

through April 30th.  Duties include outdoor snow 

removal and cleaning of the Church and Parish 

Center.  If interested, please contact Fr. Russo. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Children!  Do you like to sing? 

Did you know when you sing you are 

praying twice?! Come join the Children's 

Choir starting at St. Joseph's for grades 

2nd-5th! The Children's Choir will rehearse 1-2x a 

month after the 9am mass until 11am and sing on 

special occasions and holidays. Sign-ups will be after 

the 9am mass on February 3rd & February 10th by 

the piano! If you have any questions do not hesitate to 

ask Alanna Wilson before or after mass or by 

email alannawilson96@gmail.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                       Christ Child Baby Collection – we will be 

collecting baby items from January 21st 

until February 25th. The following new 

items are needed:  receiving blankets, 

afghans/quilts, disposable diapers, 

booties, socks, undershirts, nightgowns, stretch suits, 

sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, baby lotion, baby 

wipes and outfits for a boy or girl.   There is a crib set 

up in Holy Family Hall to accept your donations.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Volunteers Needed!  We are in need of 

volunteers to help transport residents to 

and from Deacon John’s service at Baptist 

Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.  This 

takes place on Tuesdays and is approximately for one 

hour 1:00PM to 2:00PM.  Please call the office if you 

are available for this much needed service.      

 
          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 2/4 Heb 11:32-40                              Mk 5:1-20 

Tues. 2/5 Heb 12:1-4                                   Mk 5:21-43 

Wed. 2/6 Heb 12:4-7, 11-15                       Mk 6:1-6 

Thur. 2/7 Heb 12:18-19, 21-24                  Mk 6:7-13 

Fri.  2/8 Heb 13:1-8                                   Mk 6:14-29 

Sat. 2/9 Heb 13:15-17, 20-21                  Mk 6:30-34 

Sun. 2/10             Is 6:1-2a, 3-8    1 Cor 15:1-11    Lk 5:1-11 

 

 

 

Discipleship Workshop – Come and join Grace Fay in 

an exploration of the early disciples, what we can 

learn from them and how their journey of discipleship 

influences how we look at and act as disciples of 

Jesus in today’s world.  This presentation will run from 

6:30 – 8:00PM on Wednesday, February 6 at OLG.   

This presentation is appropriate for grades 6 through 

adult.  All are welcome! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We will be assembling the Valentine 

Sweet Baskets on Sunday, February 

10th (12 noon) & Monday, February 

11th (4 pm) at the Parish Center.  

Anyone wishing to help is welcome to 

come!  Boxes for donations for the 

baskets are available in Holy Family Hall & the back 

entrance with a listing of items needed.  Donations of 

mini baked goods & cookies may be dropped off at 

church the weekend of Feb. 9th/10th or brought 

directly to the Parish Center on Feb. 11th.  We also are 

in need of people to deliver during the week of Feb. 

11th.  Please call the office (518-346-2316) and leave 

your contact information if you are able to deliver a 

basket or two (this is a great activity for families).  

Don’t forget the homemade cards ~ they may be 

deposited in the donation boxes as well.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

As Fr. Peter begins celebrating mass 

this weekend at Our Lady of Grace in 

addition to St. Joseph’s, please be 

aware of his need to leave 

immediately following masses to travel 

to Our Lady of Grace.  Allowing Fr. Peter quick exit 

from the parking lot would be greatly appreciated.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The cold and nasty weather has taken a 

hit on the weekly mass attendance in 

the last several weeks.  Thank you to 

those who have been faithful in making 

up their contributions for the weeks that 

they have been unable to attend mass because of the 

weather.   Please remember the operating expenses 

of the parish are ongoing regardless of the number of 

parishioners in attendance.  Your generosity in 

making up the weeks is greatly appreciated.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are currently beginning the 

process of sharing details of the 

Diocesan-wide “Re-Igniting Our Faith” 

Campaign.   Additional details regarding this 

campaign can also be found online at:   https://re-

ignitingourfaith.org/ 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Weds. 2/6 Choir Rehearsal – 7PM - C 

Thurs. 2/7 Pastoral Council – 7PM - C 

mailto:alannawilson96@gmail.com
https://re-ignitingourfaith.org/
https://re-ignitingourfaith.org/

